
Submitter: Sue Craig 

On Behalf Of: Myself 

Committee: Senate Committee On Human Services 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB611 

It would seem that the limited number of people who would qualify for this, would be 

a good indication that we should have the assistance available.  Thank you for your 

consideration. 


